
PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING MINUTES 

March 7, 2011 
 

Attendees:  Joe Freitas and Barry DeCristofano 
 
The Board entered into Executive Session at 6:00 p.m. to continue collective 
bargaining talks with the Patrolmen’s Union (Purpose #2) on a motion by Mr. Freitas, 
second by Mr. DeCristofano.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Freitas – yes and Mr. DeCristofano – 
yes. 
 
Prior to the Union representatives arriving, the Board met with Chief Dillon to discuss 
the role of the Court Officer. 
 
At 1820, the Chief left and Officers Joudrey, Dana Fowler and Rob Costa from the 
Union arrived. 
 
The Union presented a proposed modification of the step structure as discussed at 
the prior session. 
 
The Board took the information for consideration. 
 
The next meeting with the Union was set for Monday, March 21, 2011 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
The Board left Executive Session and recessed briefly prior to beginning the Board’s 
weekly open meeting, at 7:00 p.m. on a motion by Mr. DeCristofano, second – Mr. 
Freitas.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Freitas – yes and Mr. DeCristofano – yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barry DeCristofano 
Selectman 


